Gas Committee Meeting Minutes

June 22, 2015

The meeting was called to order by Alderman Notheisen at 6:30. In attendance were Aldermen
Hopkins, Frederick, Thomas and Heller. Also in attendance were Shawn Kennedy and Mayor
Smith.

With no citizens in attendance our first order of business was approving the minutes of the
April 6, 2015 meeting. Motion was made by Heller and seconded by Frederick. Motion passed
5-0.

The Committee reviewed the Gas Futures purchase for the next three months. Motion was
made by Thomas and seconded by Heller. The motion passed 5-0.

There was no update on the High Pressure Gas line.

Mayor Smith and | briefed the committee about our meeting with Ameren Energy with their
limited interest in acquiring small municipal gas programs. We concluded that the City of
Waterloo was not interested at this time.

The meeting concluded at 6:00. Motion to adjourn was made by Hopkins, seconded by Heller.
Motion passed 5-0.

Submitted by Steve Notheisen.



